Napan Elementary School
MEMO
To:

Parents 
From:

Mrs. Hondas
Date:

Friday, June 21st, 2019
Re:

Start and End time changes to Napan’s School Day
We are excited to announce that next year our school day is going to have a new start and end time.  

The new start time is 8:00 am.  The new end time is 2:30 pm.
All students will go directly home instead of travelling into town and back on the pm run.

We will no longer have any afternoon connecting buses.
It is our plan to load all students at 2:30 pm.
Students should be travelling on the same bus runs in the afternoon as they are now.
The only big change is for Lori’s morning second run.  They will now travel on Bonnie’s bus to school.  This is an earlier run for Lori’s load.  
Any students arriving after 8:00am will be considered late for school.

Enjoy your summer!  See you in the fall!

